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18th June 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Breakfast Club and Extended Provision and Curriculum Club Arrangements for September 2025 
 
We have carried out a review of our wrap around services offered to our children.  You will be pleased to 
hear that the prices are remaining the same for next academic year.  Any increased in utility services and 
staffing costs will be covered by school.  
 
To confirm the services we provide are: 
 
Breakfast Club  
7:30am to 8:50am  
£4.50 per session  
Available to children Nursery to Year 6  
 
Extended Provision  
3:15pm to 5:15pm  
£7.50 per session  
Available to children Nursery to Year 6 
 
Curriculum Clubs :   For children Year 3 and above for one hour 3:15pm to 4:15pm     

          £4.00 per session 
 Different topics each half term. 
 Football, Badminton, Cookery, Art, Drama, Gardening, Board Games, Film Club 

 
Please note, the system for booking wrap around care remains the same for next academic year  
ie: breakfast club and extended provision places are to be booked in for the full half term in advance via  
the office and payment made in advance of accessing the service via ParentPay.  Payment can be made via 
parentpay directly or via Tax Free childcare vouchers.   
 
If your child has attended breakfast/extended provision this academic year, if we don’t hear from you we 
will book the same sessions for September 2025 (autumn term)  that they attended this half term. 
If you wish to amend/add/delete or change their booking in any way, please follow the link below or 
QR code and complete your requirements. 
Please notify us of your change in requirements by Tuesday 1st July 2025 very latest so we can ensure your 
place is confirmed for September 2025. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/khYaAPDTtF 
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Please note that: arrangements for children and curriculum clubs when attending extended provision.  
Children from Year 3 – Year 6 will be able to take part in whichever curriculum club is running on that day 
from 3:15pm to 4:15pm and then at the end of the curriculum club they will be taken directly to extended 
provision.  When in provision they will provided with a light tea (as per menu) and be able to play until 
collection within our extended provision. This is all provided at the above session fee. You do not need to 
sign up for a curriculum club on ParentPay if your child is attending extended provision.   
 
 
Should you have any questions regarding any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office who are always more than happy to assist. 
 
 
Kind regards         
 
 
 
Mrs Karen Mowbray 
Head Teacher    


